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29th November 2021 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Christmas Lights in Petworth 

Key Stage Two have been invited to sing at the Christmas event in Petworth on Saturday 4th 

December from 12.15pm until 12.30pm. I would be delighted if your child/ren could join us to 

sing for this.   They will need to meet me outside the Leconfield Hall at 12.05pm, wearing their 

school sweatshirts and a Christmas hat, antlers or similar if they have one.  All children must be 

collected from me after they have finished singing. If you have a younger child in the school, they 

are also welcome to sing with their sibling. 

I would be pleased if you could complete and return the attached reply slip as soon as possible, 

so that we can let the organisers know how many children will be singing. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely   

 
Laura Fogden 

Oak Class Teacher   

 

Christmas Lights Saturday 4th December 2021 

Please return to the office as soon as possible. 

 

My child/ren will be *able/unable to sing carols in Petworth at 12.15pm on Saturday 4th 

December. 

*Please delete as appropriate 

 

I will drop my child/ren outside the Leconfield Hall at 12.05pm and collect them at 12.30pm 

 

Name(s) of child/ren……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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